Dear friends of Camp Ondessonk

Hope all is well with you and your loved ones in these not so normal times.

As you know, the beauty of Camp Ondessonk's natural surroundings are astounding and many people would like to visit and enjoy these facilities up close again, preferably in a more comfortable and up to date setting than the rustic cabins found elsewhere at camp. We are renovating one of our historic buildings to become a modern, income producing Lodge/Condo that people can rent during the times regular camp is not in session.

The Fournie Lodge is named after Monsignor John Fournie who was instrumental in the creation of Camp Ondessonk, where thousands of people enjoy the natural and spiritual beauty of Southern Illinois every year.

Currently, Camp O is experiencing financial hardships because of the cancellation of our Summer Camp session this year. The current financial strains on camps budget have put us just short of finishing our Fournie Lodge project.

We are looking for donors to help us complete our goal which will provide a regular source of income to camp for years to come.

If you have room in your charitable giving budget, please consider a gift to Camp Ondessonk for the Fournie Lodge Project. You may can give online at www.ondessonk.com/giving/, or by sending a check written to Camp Ondessonk, at Camp Ondessonk, 3760 Ozark Road, Ozark, Illinois 62972 or by calling the office at 618-695-2489 and providing credit card information.

If you have any questions feel free to call anytime.

Also, please review the many events and opportunities, for visiting and reconnecting with camp at www.ondessonk.com. Our website is full of activities available to kids and adults of all ages. Take a look and plan a visit.

Thank You

Sincerely

Tip Belz Member Board of Directors